I am writing in support of House Bill 1468. Medical practitioners must fully disclose of
inoculation/vaccination risks including giving patients/parents package inserts and to fully disclose all
exemption options before administering any vaccine. | have never once been given any information other
than the one page “vaccines are safe” page from a pediatrician when | took my children to their doctor.
Never once told their are package inserts that pages long of fine print information about the adverse
reactions that can happen. Vaccines need to be discussed and never forced. Parents/families nor
individuals should ever be coerced into getting something they have not been given full information on.
In addition, as a chiropractor | rarely hear that parents get info before their child gets their first
vaccination on day 1 of life nor at visits after that. This is not ok. We deserve info well before a procedure
happens. Vote YES on HB 1468.



